April 25, 2011
Terence L. Haynes, P.E.

SMC Consulting Engineers, P.C.
815 W. Main Street

Oklahoma City, OK  73106

Re:
Golden Corral Restaurant, 5207 San Mateo blvd. NE, 
Request for Permanent Certificate of Occupancy  - Approved

Engineer’s Stamp dated: 06-01-10 (F-17/D095)

Certification dated: 04-21-11


Dear Mr. Haynes,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 04/22/11, the above referenced Certification is approved for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Timothy E. Sims,
Plan Checker—Hydrology Section

Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

File

